








{;I 

MIGA Letter to AHPRA 

We trust that these few comments and suggested amendments are helpful. Please let us 
know if this response requires any clarification or if we can assist further. 

Yours sincerely 

Cheryl McDonald 
Claims Department Manager 

Tuesday, 22 May 2012 
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Anthony Mennillo 
Senior Claims Solicitor 
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